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Harry Febery 

 

 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Junior student of the week, Harry Febery (Hilltop School, 
Verran Primary School, Chelsea Primary School). Harry is the epitome of Taupō-nui-a-
Tia College’s cornerstone values. He displays an immense sense of duty through the 
service he provides in our community. This includes volunteering with the Taupō Army 
Cadets, Greening Taupō, Scouts and our own audio-visual crew. Harry is also 
approaching his second season with the Taupō Rowing club, where he has competed in 
the single and pair’s boats. His teachers comment on his big smile and determination. 
Next year, Harry has chosen both History and Geography and will be a real asset to the 
Social Science learning area. Keep up the great work Harry! 
 
If you know of a young person doing outstanding work in our community that you would 
like to nominate for student of the week, please email their name and the reason you are 
nominating them to: mail@taupocollege.ac.nz 
 

Alistair Froggett, Acting Principal 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


